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I like to walk and hike as much as a lot of people, but not at the expense of 
eliminating any chance for trains to make a comeback.  We have an extensive 
network of trails already here in Maine.  Getting rid of vital infrastructure for trains is 
not a sustainable way to provide needed transportation alternatives for Mainers and 
Maine companies.  Hiking and walking as modes of transportation are not available to
most people.  Removal of rails from the Portland to Auburn Rail line will destroy rail 
service locally and undercut regional rail throughout Maine.  Keep the tracks!  Please 
vote "no" on LD 511.  Thank you.


